Letter of Intent

This letter of intent is an attachment to a Land Use Application for the
purpose of approving a fence around a Verizon owned Generator (plans
attached) located at 125 Larkin Street. The generator has been there and
operating since 2008. The fence is to minimize the noise made by the
generator. Verizon is also going to initiate a “quiet test” program so when
the generator is tested it will run at less RPM’s. Verizon feels this will
completely resolve the noise issue.

As a separate part of the application Verizon would like to add 3 antennas to
the 6 already existing on the tower. This is part of a technology upgrade
going on with all sites statewide. There will be no changes to our ground
equipment. This amendment has already been approved by the real estate
department.
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Scott Steeno
SAC Wireless, Agent for Verizon Wireless
608-698-3732




